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Dear Caroline,
 
I would like to register Boston Borough Council’s wish to retain the right to speak at the Open
Floor Hearing. At present we do not know if we will need to but do not want to miss the
opportunity if it is necessary.
 
The LIR and SOCG are progressing.
 
We do not wish to attend the site inspection.
 
Peter Udy| Forward Planning Officer| Boston Borough Council

www.mybostonuk.com/
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